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“Love” is a very powerful entity of life. We are taught in the 

Bible to “Love the Lord our God with all our hearts”  

(Deut. 6:5). “Love thy neighbor as thy self” (Matt. 22: 39). 

“Let us love one another” (1 John 4: 7). “Love our  

enemies” (Matt. 5: 44). And that “Love covers a multitude of 

sins” (I Peter 4: 8). The Bible is filled with verses on “Love”. 

“Love” is one of the fruits of the Spirit. 

 

With this knowledge, “Love” should prevail in our lives. Not 

just on Valentine’s Day, but every day. “Love” is the sole  

purpose of the Gospel message. “For God so LOVED the 

world that He sent His only begotten Son, that whosoever 

believeth in Him should not perish but have everlasting 

life” (John 3: 16). 

 

May we spread the Love of Christ. May we share about the 

Love He has shown us to those that do not know His Love. 

 
Serving Him Together, 
Buddy Wasson 
Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist 

revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

Dear SBA family, 

  

 

These first few weeks of BCM ministry have been encouraging. 

The campus of GSU@Savannah continues to grow under the 

prayerful leadership of our campus missionaries and volun-

teers. Our Mission (Matt. 28) is the same, “To Engage College 

and University students, faculty and staff with the Gospel, 

making disciples and preparing them for a lifetime of service 

to Christ through the local churches.” Therefore, please  

continue to pray and encourage your children, grandchildren, 

or even great-grandchildren to seek out a Bible-based, Gospel-

centered campus ministry during their college or university 

experience and get connected. Thanks again, for your prayers 

and support as we labor together in the fields while unto  

harvest…Please be in prayer, for our upcoming winter retreat 

at Jekyll Island Feb 21-23, 

 

Blessings! 

 

Marty Youngblood, 

Southeast Regional Catalyst 

Pastor Wellness 

c:678-925-7677 

Georgia Baptist Mission Board 

4295 Brogdon Exchange 

Suwanee, GA 30024-3980 

 
Serving churches to advance the Gospel… 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

 

I hope everyone is staying warm. I was able to host a 

Men's Retreat out here for my church. We had great food 

from the smoker, a campfire, and some great devotionals 

all while being away from the city and close to nature. I 

don't say this to brag but to inform. We are truly set up 

for many different types of retreats. Don't hesitate to 

reach out with any questions or availability checks. 

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

www.SBAssembly.org 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

 

January 2025 
Children’s Clothes Closet. We were able to provide Christmas 

stockings for 32 children and a gift for 12 adults who  
shopped for the children. 

 
Services Provided 2024 

Bible Study and Sewing Attendance: 823,  
Clothes Closet Clients: 2203, 

Food Pantry Bags: 2514  
Oasis (Laundry, Showers, Day Lockers): 3504 

Total services: 9044 
 

Thank you to all who served with us in 2024 and contributed to 
God’s work at the Baptist Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org 

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on             to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Mrs. Kristen Tillman 2/4 

Mrs. Jennifer Vanderburg 2/4 

Rev. Andy Vaught 2/7 

Mrs. Vickie Pamplona 2/13 

Rev. Johnny Bowen 2/15 

Mrs. Daphne Youngblood 2/16 

Mrs. Ginger Laughner 2/19 

Mrs. Audrey Reynolds 2/22 

Rev. Scott Baker 2/26 

  

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


 

Ministers Meetings  

Monday’s   

 

February 3  

Lunch:  Carey Hilliard’s 3316 Skidaway Rd. 

 

February 10 

Lunch:  Pirate's House 20 E. Broad St.  

 

February 17 

No Lunch Office Closed    

 

February 24 

Lunch:  Sakura Buffet 220 Eisenhower Dr.  

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
February 2025 

February 12,2025 Center Volunteer Meeting at 11:00 am 

February 3, 10, 24 2025 Minister’s Meetings at 11:00 am 

February 16, 2025 Focus on WMU Day 

February 17, 2025 Office Closed in Observance of 

President’s Day  

 

 

March 2025 

March 2-8 ,2025 Week of Prayer for North American  

Missions & Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 

March 3, 10, 24, 2025 Minister’s Meetings 11:00 am 

March 3, 2025 Admin Meeting at 9:30 am 

March 9, 2025 Daylight Savings Begins 

March 16, 2025 Executive Committee Meeting  TBD 

March 17, 2025 St. Patrick’s Day Office closed due to the 

Parade. 

March 24, 2025 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting at 1:30 pm 

 

 

 

 We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

